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EIMIN I. HATCH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1
REMOVAL OF REFERENCE FROM TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS

Gentlemen:

Hatch Unit 1 Technical Specification 4.7.E Reference 1 refers to the
February 14, 1973 revision of Appendix J to 10 CFR 50. Our letter of March
5,1979 proposed to change this reference to a later version of Appendix J.

,

This letter confirms a telephone conversation which was held January 27,
1984, between members of our staff and our NRC Licensing Project Manager.
It was determined that our previous submittal should be modified to delete
Reference 1 in Section 4.7.E and all references to Reference 1 (sections
4. 7. A. 2. a , 4. 7. A. 2.e , 4. 7. A.2.f and 4. 7.A. 2.g). NRC has agreed to issue
changed pages reflecting the removal of this reference.

Please contact this office if you desire further information.

Very truly yours,

/ T Q u-
L. T. Gucwa
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xc: J. T. Beckham, Jr.
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H. C. Nix, Jr. '

J. P. O'Reilly (NRC-Region II) |
Senior Resident Inspector, Plant Hatch

8402140441 840207 hDR ADOCK 05G Q

0
3


